
Enquiries: 01962 848188, email: licensing@winchester.gov.uk 

 
Notice of Application for Review of a Premises Licence 

Licensing Act 2003 
 

Winchester City Council as the Licensing Authority for the 
District hereby gives notice that it has received an application 
from Abby Toms, Environmental Protection Manager, 
Winchester City Council for a review under the Licensing Act 
2003 of the Premises Licence for the premises known as:  
 

The Rising Sun, 27 Spring Lane, Colden Common, SO21 1SD 
(PREM 241) 
 

The grounds for the application are: failure to uphold the 
prevention of public nuisance licensing objective. 
 

Responsible Authorities and any Other Person who wish to 
submit representations in connection with this application 
should send their representations in writing to: 
licensing@winchester.gov.uk or to Licensing Manager, 
Winchester City Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, 
Winchester SO23 9LJ, between the date of this Notice and 
26 June 2025. Details of representations received will be 
forwarded to the applicant to enable them to comment. The 
representations received and the applicant’s comments will be 
taken into account in determining the review. Representations 
must relate to one or more of the licensing objectives; the 
prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, the prevention 
of public nuisance and the protection of children from harm. 
 

The Licensing Authority’s Register is kept at City Offices, 
Colebrook Street, Winchester SO23 9LJ. 
 

Date 29 May 2025. 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false 
statement in connection with an application and that person is 
liable on conviction to an unlimited fine. 


